February BPA Meeting Minutes
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurers Report: Currently we have $25,067.  We have paid out the 6th and 7th grade field trips and also purchased stickers, stamps and bags for the elementary for students who will not have a Valentine’s Day box for the party.

· The Valentine’s Day party is next Friday 2/10.  Volunteers please arrive at 1 and check in at the computer in the elementary office.  If you are planning to take your child home, please also sign your child out at this time.  Parties are to be finished by 2:30 and all volunteers will need to leave at this time.  This will help reduce the end of day chaos!

· Daffin’s order forms at due 2/15.  Daffins has recently informed us that due to supplier issues, Jelly Beans are not available for purchase this year.  Please remove lines 37 & 38 from your forms.  They have been removed already from the website for online orders.  For online profiles, a new log in needs to be created.  Any log ins from last year cannot be used.
	
· We still do not have a date for the Spring Egg hunt/party.  We will let everyone know as soon as we have confirmed a date. 

· We are having an end of year Sundae party for the middle school on 5/5 and high school on 5/12.

· We discussed 4th grade farewell.  The budget is $500 and will hopefully have a clap out for the fourth graders prior to Middle School going remote 5/11.
	
· Spring book fair will be in April.  Hopefully next meeting we will have specific dates!

· Our next two meetings will be held 3/2 and 3/30.
	 
